
CSHCS INFO #10-2017 - CSN Fund Advisory Committee 

April 25th 2017, 9:28am  

Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs is happy to announce that the 
Children with Special Needs (CSN) Fund is looking for parents to join its Advisory Committee. 
 
The Children with Special Needs Fund (CSN Fund) provides family-centered support for children in 
Michigan with special health care needs by assisting with the purchase of equipment not available 
through any other funding source. The Fund focuses on equipment that enhances quality of life, promote 
optimal health and development, and improve the mobility of the child. Since its inception in 1944, the 
CSN Fund has worked closely with Children with Special Health Care Services (CSHCS) to provide 
equipment for thousands of families.  
 
Please share the CSN Fund Advisory Committee Announcement attachment with parents or guardians of 
children with special needs that may have utilized the CSN Fund and may be interested in providing 
recommendations on various CSN Fund matters.    
 
Please contact Aleisha Leavitt by phone 517-373-2239 or by email LeavittA1@michigan.gov with 
any questions. 
 
Have a great week, 
 
Candi 
--- 
Candi Bush 
Director of Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs 
Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs 
Children’s Special Health Care Services 
Michigan Department of Health and Human Services 
 
Office Phone:  517-241-7197 
Office Fax:  517-241-8970 
Cellular:  517-614-9604 
 
Family Phone Line:  800-359-3722 
 
Lewis Cass Bldg, 6th Flr. 
320 S. Walnut St. 
Lansing, MI 48913 
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